
 
 

City Attorney's Communication #2021-725 
May 18, 2021 

 

 

TO:  Suzette Sibble, Assistant City Manager 

 

FROM: Mark E. Berman, City Attorney 

 

RE: Resolution – Term Sheet for a Public Private Partnership  

 

 

As requested in your e-mail of May 14, 2021, I have prepared and attached the following captioned 

resolution: 

 

A RESOLUTION OF THE CITY COMMISSION OF THE 

CITY OF POMPANO BEACH, FLORIDA, ADOPTING THE 

TERM SHEET FOR A PUBLIC PRIVATE PARTNERSHIP 

INVOLVING A MASTER DEVELOPMENT OF CITY-

OWNED PROPERTY; PROVIDING AN EFFECTIVE DATE. 

 

Please carefully review the resolution prior to submitting it to the City Commission to ensure that 

it meets with your requirements. 

 

Should you have any questions please feel free to contact me. 

 

 

 

       /s/       

      MARK E. BERMAN 
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